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Engineering Curriculum Committee

Minutes of Meeting #7








     January 14, 2014
Present: Gray, Harris, Thompson, Lyn, Nies, Oakes, Campanella, Duffy, Krane
       Recorder: Ortiz
1. The meeting was called to order 12:07pm at in ARMS 3001 by Gray.
2. Agenda for meeting #7 was approved by consent.
3. Minutes for meeting #6 (12/6/2013) were approved by consent.
4. A motion was made by Krane  and seconded  by Campanella to approve the following EFD for distribution to the faculty:
a. 23-14 MSE 38199, 38299, 38399 Professional Practice 3-Session Co-Op I, II, III New Undergraduate Courses

Discussion led by Krane.  Motion passed unanimously with no abstentions.
5. A motion was made by Duffy and seconded  by  Campanella to approve the following EFD for distribution to the faculty: 
a. 21-14 IE 29100, 29200, 39300, 39400, 39500 Course Deletions

Discussion led by Duffy. Motion passed unanimously with no abstentions.

6. A motion was made by Duffy and seconded  by  Meckl to approve the following EFD for distribution to the faculty

a. 15-14 IE 53500 Linear Programming Change in prerequisites
b. 16-14 IE 53700 Discrete Optimization Models and Algorithms Change in prerequisites and term offered

c. 17-14 IE 53800 Nonlinear Optimization Algorithms and Models Change in prerequisites and term offered

d. 18-14 IE 54800 Knowledge -Based Systems Change in prerequisites

e. 19-14 IE 55900 Cognitive Engineering of Interactive Software Change in prerequisites

f. 20-14 IE 58100 Simulation Design and Analysis Change to prerequisites


Discussion led by Duffy. Motion passed unanimously with no abstentions.

7. Old business 

8. New business – potential issue with Gen Ed program and FYE

a. Gen Ed program was approved to address the Foundation Outcomes. ENE has submitted 13100 to UCC for the Information Literacy outcome.  This may cause a discrepancy with potential transfer students.  Possible solutions to be discussed with Steve Hofmann and then brought to committee as an addendum to the policy.  Jeff will bring draft to the meeting next week.
b. Transfer students who come from non-regional campuses are under the new Gen Ed policy. A possible concern may be there are lots of science classes that are found in the Colleges of HHS and Ag.  It would not be ideal for students to avoid Liberal Arts classes.  Jeff will develop a list of courses outside the traditional science areas to share with ECC and continue the discussion.  

c. Follow-up on schools need to address Gen Ed policy in EFD format.

9. A motion to adjourn was made by Krane and seconded by Oakes. The meeting adjourned at   pm.  The next meeting will be January 21, 2014 in ARMS 3001.
[image: image1.png]



[image: image4.wmf]
[image: image2.wmf]

[image: image2.wmf][image: image3.wmf][image: image4.wmf]